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Dr. John A. Hannah, President 
Michigan State University 
East Lansing, Michigan 

Dear John: 

1966 

Thank you for the copy of your statement. 

KALAMAZOO, MICHIGAN 49004 

TELEPHONE 383-5000 [Area 616] 

Several of us at lunch on Monday expressed the hope that 
you would be there so that we could ask you about Michigan 
State and the CIA. Frankly, no one could see why Michigan 
State should be held up to scorn because they cooperated 
with a branch of the United States government, particularly 
so when the service you were providing the government of 
South Viet Nam was sponsored, in part at least, by another 
branch of the government. 

I am happy to have a copy of your statement so that I can 
answer other people when they inquire. At lunch we were 
all sure you would have an excellent statement, and I 
believe you have. 

Sincerely yours 

DLS:WNO D~ocker 
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